[image: image1.png]Leeds e

GOy~

2!
3l

7
>



                                                                                     

Dear PE Co-ordinator

Active Schools+
Whitkirk TENNIS CLUB KS2 TENNIS ‘COME & PLAY’ SESSIONS
It is with great pleasure that I invite your school to take part in the Active Schools Whitkirk Tennis club KS2 Tennis Come and Play Festival supported by Leeds NE/E Active School Partnership.

The day is open to all schools within the locality of the Whitkirk Tennis Club and all Active Schools EAST schools and is for all KS2 pupils. The event will give children the opportunity to try tennis on outdoor courts under the expert instruction of Head Coach Cezar Gniadek and his team. 

The details are as follows:

Dates:

Tuesday 11th June Whitkirk Tennis Club
Times 

Session:
12:30 – 3pm

Teams Size:
Schools are open to bring as many children as they want up to 30.
Coach:

Cezar Gniadek – Head Coach  
Equipment:
Equipment will be provided.
Format:
FUN introduction to tennis.  Activity stations/introductory games
Whitkirk Tennis Club
Selby Road
LS15 0AA
If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.
Thank you for all your support.

Kind Regards

Dan Hardy
Leeds North East/East Active School+ Partnership

Dan.hardy@leedsrhinosfoundation.org




Active Schools KS2 ‘Come & Try’ Tennis Festival – Whitkirk Tennis Club
School: ……………………………………………………………

Teacher in charge:……………………………………………….

Contact No…………………………………………………….….
Please state how many children will be attending below:

	Open to all East Active School+ Partner Schools
	Date
	Venue
	Time
	No. of Pupils attending

	
	11th June (Tuesday)
	Whitkirk Tennis Club
	12.30-3:30pm


	


School are permitted to bring a maximum of 30 children in total.  

Places available for up to 90 kids in total for the session and will be allocated on a first come first served basis – so don’t miss out!!!
Please return by 11th May to:

Dan Hardy
Email: dan.hardy@leedsrhinosfoundations.org 
HEALTH & SAFETY / SAFEGUARDING

First Aid

Staff are responsible for providing first aid to the children they have brought to the event.  Please ensure you bring sufficient first aid supplies.  

RISK ASSESSMENTS / EVOLVE NOTIFICATION

It is the responsibility of individual schools to have appropriate risk assessments in place for all activities they attend.  SGO’s and Active Schools will not send risk assessments direct to Schools.  They should download sample risk assessments from Evolve for all Active Schools and SSP events and personalise them. 

For large, centrally organised Active School events, risk assessments will be in the Active Schools tab of the resources section on Evolve.  For School Games and SSP events risk assessments are in the PE tab.  The ‘Events’ risk assessment can be adapted to cover the vast majority of sites used, and for all multi skills activities.  Your school may also add activity specific risk assessments if they feel it necessary. (Sample activity risk assessments can also be downloaded from Evolve).  As always a Transport risk assessment will be required. 

FILMING & PHOTOGRAPHY

· The school must have written consent from the parent/carer of all children and young people attending today’s event for images to be taken. Those children and young people for whom the school does not have written consent please inform the organiser. 

· Images taken today may be used for publicity purposes or be published in the media or on the internet. These images will be retained for further use, stored on the Bishop Wheeler Trust / Leeds City Council server, accessible to the Active Schools and School Games Team.  On request schools contained in the images may be sent the photograph.  

· At major events it may not be possible to control spectators taking photographs.  Therefore, we advise that schools advise their parents/carers not to take any photographs/images in order to manage and respect the wishes of those that may not give their consent for the use of photographs.  If parents then choose not to follow this guidance and proceed to take photographs that may contain children other than their own child the responsibility is then on the parent.

· Schools should ensure that a designated member of staff for photography has been allocated; only photographs taken by this person can be used by the school for publicity purposes or be published in the media or on the internet.

· The data will be retained for the purpose of sharing images with participating Leeds schools, Active Schools and Leeds North West SSP website.  The data will be retained securely and deleted securely once the data is no longer required.   

· You have rights in respect of the information we hold about your pupils, including the right to ask for access to your information or to withdraw from this process.  If you wish to contact to speak to us regarding your data the BWCAT Data Protection Office by emailing dpo@bwcat.org 


